
PTC NEWSLETTER
WE WORK TOGETHER TO SUPPORT EVERY TEACHER & STUDENT AT BOWEN

October 2024 Bowen Parent Teacher Committee 

WHAT IS THE PTC?

Important upcoming events
Mark your calendar!

October 3 
Literacy Night at KDL

October 11-28
Frandale sub sandwich & pie sale
fundraiser. Money will be due 11/1 and
items will be delivered 11/15 just in time
for the Thanksgiving holiday. 

October 25
Popcorn day at Bowen. 50 cents a bag.
 

We are a group parents and school staff who work
together to raise money, volunteer, and support
Bowen. If you’d like to join us, simply show up at our
next meeting or send any questions to
bowen.ptc@kentwoodps.org

Thank you to everyone who came
out on September 7th for our annual
Back to School Bash, despite the cool
temperatures. 

We had a great time and it was all
made possilbe by the donations and
support of our awesome volunteers
and the following businesses: Meijer,
Frederik Meijer Gardens, Costco,
Tasty Gyro, Celebration Cinema,
Kellogg’s, Kentwood Fire
Department + Police,  Kona Ice, and  
Freddy Franks. 

BACK TO SCHOOL BASH SUCCESS! 
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